
PLAYING FIELDS TRUST UPDATE MARCH 2011 
 
Dog Walking in the Playing Fields is Prohibited 

 
There have been a few incident of dog walking on the Playing Fields recently and we 

would like to remind people that the exercising of Dogs in the Playing Fields is 

Strictly Prohibited. The Playing Fields are used by children, footballers, cricketers & 

tennis players therefore it could be detrimental to their health & well-being if they 

were to come into contact with dog mess. Anyone found ignoring the signs will be 

reported to the Dog Warden which could lead to Prosecution. 

  

Hiring of the Pavilion for Functions  
  

The Pavilion can be hired for all events, whether it be Birthday Parties, 

Christenings, Weddings, Social Events etc, with prices starting from £9 for 2 

hours and the opportunity to have the run of the field and the Children's Play 

area. An opportunity not to be missed. For details & bookings please contact 

Tracy Hawkins; 07887 592201 

 

200 club winners March 2011 
No:  168  Sue Birch        £200  

No:  164  Shirley Bower £10 

No:  106  Lisa Morris     £10 

  

 

Race Night 25th March 2011 
Race Night Friday 25th March at the Pavilion. This will be an evening of televised 

Horse Racing to be enjoyed by people of all ages. Please come and support us & you 

will be able to see how the money is being spent. Details will be on posters  placed 

around the village and on our newly installed Noticeboard at the entrance to the 

Playing Fields.   

  

The Pavilion is currently undergoing some refurbishment & general maintenance 

which are funded by the  events that we hold.  

  

Forthcoming Events 
  

April Monday 18th will see the return of the Annual Easter Bingo to be held at the 

Pavillion, a chance for you to come and win some Easter goodies & maybe even your 

Easter Sunday dinner. See posters around the village for details 

  

June Saturday 25th: Micro flights on the Church Gift Day. Proceeds being split 

between the Church & the Playing Fields. 

  

September Saturday 10th: our Annual Produce & Craft Show. A chance for all you 

budding allotment/garden/craft enthusiasts (open to all) to show off your skills, 

whether you are a beginner or an expert 



  

November Friday 4th: The annual Playing Fields Bonfire at the Playing Fields. Large 

bonfire, fireworks, hot dogs & burgers. 

 

The Playing Fields trust is a small but dedicated Voluntary Committee and we are 

always on the lookout for new members to join us or just help us to continue to 

achieve the great facilities that we have to offer. We meet on the 2nd Monday of the 

month at the Cricket Pavilion at 7pm.  Why not come along and see what we are 

about? The next meeting is Monday 14th March 2011. For more information please 

contact John Hawkins 01455 22048 

 


